
General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR)
What is the GDPR? 
The GDPR is a piece of EU-wide legislation that sets out the rules on two things: 
· How organisations, including schools, will process people’s personal data and keep it safe
· The legal rights people have over their own data 
[bookmark: _GoBack]It has applied to all schools since 25 May 2018, and the UK government has confirmed it will apply even after the UK leaves the EU.
The changes are intended to protect sensitive or confidential information about people, including school staff and pupils.

You can find a copy of our data protection policy here
You can find a copy of our parent privacy notice here
You can find a copy of our pupil privacy notice here
You can find a copy of our multi-purpose parental consent form here
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